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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Georgi Roberts  

Address 
10420 Little Valley Place 
Waldorf, MD 20603 

Phone 
3018433683  

Email 
ggsgoffins@yahoo.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
We do not need laws to control the population. Mask mandates are not required for all. We were told if we get vaccinated that we 
do not need masks. The new omicron variant is in 38 countries with no deaths. Surrounding counties do not have mask mandates, 
nor does the state of Virginia, our neighbor. Your mandates will force people to go to other jurisdictions to shop, which many of us 
have already done. This only hurts Charles county businesses and citizens. Adults can make their own decisions for their own health. 
We must learn to live with this as any other virus without government interference. "We the people" choose freedom over 
tyrannical government. The citizens did not elect you to strike fear into the population. Please live and let others live as they choose. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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